
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We hope all our families are keeping well during these unprecedented times. 

James Elliman Academy - Google Classroom Launch 

We are very excited to announce that we will be launching Google Classroom for children in Reception – Year 6 to further 
support and engage your child with their Home Learning.  At JEA, we are committed to providing high quality home learning 
opportunities for your child during the school closure. Google Classroom enables your child’s teachers to plan and prepare 
learning material as well as provide feedback on how your child is performing. It also allows for children to ask questions 
related to their learning and share their work with the class teacher. 

To join your Google Classroom you will need to visit www.classroom.google.com and login using your school account, we will be 
sending details of children’s email accounts to parents/carers directly by email soon. 

Teachers will send an invite to children inviting them to their google classroom through their email account.  

Parents/carers can check their child’s inbox for a class invitation to join. A ‘How to use Google Classroom’ pupil guide and our 
code of conduct, is on the website under the Parent – Home Learning – page and then google classroom. 

If we have been in contacts with parents/carers all of last week to check the emails we have on the system are correct, if you 
have not been contacted or have been left a message please contact the school on 01753 810686 or email us at jeaoffice@ 
theparkfederation.org with your up to date email address. 

Many thanks for your support and cooperation.  

Wishing you and your family all the very best. 

Your sincerely, 

Mrs T Johal                Miss V Devshi 
Principal                Year 3 & 4 Vice Principal  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs Tajinder Johal 

Principal, James Elliman Academy 

Dr. Martin Young 

Chief Executive & Federation 
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